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REGISTRATION IN PROGRESS FOR SPRING 2018 CLASSES AT SOUTH 

SUBURBAN COLLEGE 
 
SOUTH HOLLAND, IL – General Registration for the Spring 2018 Semester at South 
Suburban College (SSC) is currently in progress.  Spring classes begin Tuesday, January 
16, at the college’s Main Campus and Oak Forest Center.  For your convenience the college 
will be open for registration on Saturday, January 13 from 9:00 am to 1:00 pm. We will be 
closed on Monday, January 15, in observance of Martin Luther King Jr. Day. 
 
You may apply online at www.ssc.edu to begin the enrollment process.  New students will 
receive an SSC email account and a “My SSC” Username & Password via email which will 
allow access to the online schedule and class registration.  The “My SSC” portal also allows 
students 24-hour access during college closed periods. 
 
Contact the Office of Admissions at (708) 210-5718 for enrollment information.  Para 
Información En Español Llame: (708) 210-5740.  SSC’s Main Campus is located at 15800 
South State Street, South Holland, Illinois. The Oak Forest Center is located at 16333 
South Kilbourn Avenue, Oak Forest, Illinois.  
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